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June 18, 2021 

 

Steve Baker 

3 B Enterprises 

920 Stock Drive 

P.O. Box 1665 

Craig, CO 81626 

 
RE:  Taylor Pit, M-2013-006, Conversion Application CN-1 Withdrawal Request Approval 
 
 
Dear Mr. Baker, 
 
The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (the Division) Received 3 B Enterprises, LLC letter 
requesting the withdrawal of the 110c to 112c Conversion Application, CN-1, for the Taylor Pit (permit no. 
M-2013-006) on June 17, 2021.  The Division has reviewed the withdrawal request and approved the 
withdrawal of CN-1 from further consideration on June 17, 2021.  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please feel free to contact me at clayton.wein@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 x8144. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Clayton Wein 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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